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DO YOU HAVE HAY TO SPARE?
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We are still accepting hay donations for
farmers impacted by Helene at multiple
locations throughout Southwest Virginia.

Have hay but struggling with transportation?
We are working on finding solutions for
transportation. 

Interested in donating? Please complete the following form
or contact Amy Byington at (276) 698-4506:
https://tinyurl.com/HELPSWVAFARMERS 

Locations and drop-off times will be determined with your
input as we receive donation forms. 


